
FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

It is indeed an honor to serve as President of the Burning Sands 
Alumni Football Foundation of Virginia Union University. As I 
begin my tenure, I must recognize and applaud the hard work 
and dedication of those who started and sustained this 
organization, as all of the past presidents have done a 
phenomenal job growing this organization. 

We have some new and exciting initiatives that we are working 
on to enhance our organization's growth and visibility! To that 
end, I will be calling on you to lend your expertise in helping to 
make our endeavors successful. 

To the Immediate Past President, thank you for your leadership 
and guidance.  I respectfully accept this challenge as the new 
President, and by God's Grace will do everything that I can to 
unite everyone so that we can accomplish our mission and 
goals. 

I invite you to partner with us and become a member of this 
great team, as we know the best is yet to come! 

 

One for All and All for One! 

☝️ Let's Go Team! 

 

Love Mighty Panthers, 

Angriess Scott 
Class of ‘76 
 


